


regarding these decisions.  It was also noted that the library is open long after classes end, and professors 
are welcome to meet with students there.  
 
Committee Reports:    

The following committee reports were submitted to the Senate: 
 

Academic Affairs. A draft of the committee’s report on the Bachelor of Science degree vs. the 
Bachelor of Arts degree was distributed to the Senate. The committee found that there is no 
consistency across universities or disciplines regarding the distinction between the two types of 
degrees. Likewise, there are no guidelines available through the Texas Higher Education 
Coordinating Board or the Texas Education 



      


